The Village of Rhinebeck Zoning Board of Appeals or ZBA is seeking to fill a vacancy for the alternate ZBA member seat. The alternate member attends ZBA meetings when a board member is unable to attend the monthly ZBA meetings scheduled on the 3rd Thursday of the month (as needed). This is a volunteer position, there is no term limit, and interested individuals must be a resident of the Village. Village residents can submit a letter of interest to Pat Coon, Village Clerk, at Village Hall 76 East Market Street, Rhinebeck, NY, or by email at: PCoon@villageofrhinebeckny.gov.